Project Engineering Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited

Management (A Govt. Of India Undertaking)
Ref. Enquiry No.: PE/PG/NSP/E-5683/2017/Corrigendal02 Dated: 22/09/2017
Dear Sir/Madam, DUE DATE

29 Sep 2017

BY 10.00 AM (IST)

Subject: TENDER SUBMISSION DUE DATE EXTENSION

Enquiry Ref. No.:  PE/PG/NSP/E-5683/2017, Dt. 05/09/2017
Project: 1x250 MW NSPCL ROURKELA TPP-il EXPANSION
Package: LIGHTING FIXTURES, LAMPS & MISCELLANEOUS ITEMS

1. The due date for tender submission is now extended up to 29/09/2017 (10:00AM
IST)

Please ensure submission of offer before due date. Also note that no further extension
shall be provided.

Thanking You.

For and on behalf of BHEL

(Dy.Mgr{/PG-lIlI/BHEL-PEM)
E-Mail: niyati@bhel.in
PH. No. +91-120 4368726

Niyati Aggarwal

Dy.Mgr/PG-1II, BHEL/PS-PEM, Regd. Office

Power Project Engineering Institute, BHEL House Siri Fort
Plot no. 25, Sector - 16A, Noida (UP), INDIA New Delhi-110049
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